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version,The effect of eight days of cocooning

on serum and intraocular cytokines and
chemokines in rabbits. In a previous study,

eight days of cocooning increased intraocular
levels of tumor necrosis factor (TNF)-α and

interleukin (IL)-6 in rabbits. The purpose of the
current study was to examine the effects of

cocooning on serum and intraocular cytokines
and chemokines. The rabbits were assigned to

three groups. In each group, the aqueous humor
was aspirated, and blood was sampled from the

ear vein preoperatively, immediately after
cessation of cocooning, and 1, 3, and 8 days

after cocooning. Serum levels of TNF-α, IL-6,
and IL-8 were measured with enzyme-linked

immunosorbent assays, and intraocular levels of
TNF-α and IL-6 were measured with an

enzyme-linked immunosorbent assay. The most
significant increase in the concentrations of
cytokines and chemokines occurred in the

intraocular fluid after 1 day of cocooning and in
the blood after 3 days of cocooning, and these
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concentrations decreased with time. Serum
levels increased after 3 days of cocooning for
all cytokines and chemokines. Eight days of
cocooning resulted in significantly increased
serum levels of TNF-α, IL-6, and IL-8 and in
increased intraocular levels of TNF-α, IL-6,

IL-8, and monocyte chemoattractant protein-1.
However, after 8 days of cocooning, the serum

levels of these cytokines and chemokines
decreased and the intraocular levels decreased.
Cocooning induced an increase in the levels of

the serum and intraocular cytokines and
chemokines, but the cytokine and chemokine

levels returned to the normal levels after 8 days
of cocooning. To the best of our knowledge,

this is the first study to demonstrate that
cocooning influences the levels of intraocular

cytokines and chemokines in vivo.Nicola
Cortese, the man behind Europe's most

beautiful beaches, has become Mayor of the
world's most popular beach, Copacabana, in
Rio de Janeiro. And the candidate says he

would rather receive his wages in cash than a
share in the pricey
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